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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURES 

 

If the school is to be closed, for example for weather conditions or an emergency situation, 

please note the following: 

 

• A message will be placed on the school telephone 

 

• A text message will be sent to all parents to advise of school closure 

 

• The council have an alert system, known as SOS. Please visit 

http://apps.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/apps/sos/ for details of school closures in Central 

Bedfordshire. 

 

• Listen to the local radio stations 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: DECISIONS TO CLOSE THE SCHOOL ARE USUALLY MADE AT 8AM 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Mrs A Greaves 

Headteacher 
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